
Resolution on Gender Violence 

 

Whereas the Task Force on Sexual and Gender-Based Violence continues its study 
based on the charge of Sept. 2018, several points necessitate the following resolutions 
be made before the completion of the final report. The Faculty Senate endorses the 
following recommendations by the Task Force: 

1) for the university to undertake the full NASPA audit (“CORE Evaluation”) and an 
institutional membership in the NASPA Culture of Respect Collective program; and  

2) for the creation of a Presidential Task Force on Gender-Based Violence that includes 
representation from the Faculty Senate. 


